
January 6, 2025 
President’s Report 

 
• 12/10 DDA Meeting –  Discussion held with regards to the “Our Place” building.  

Discussion on payment of $20,000 admin fee to VOL.  Discussion on payment of 
bill from Huron View Tree Farm for wreaths on village signs. 

• Fair Board - No Meeting.  
• 12/16 Planning Commission Meeting –Heather from NEMCOG attended the 

meeting.  Discussion on public questions to include Master Plan update survey.  
Discussion was also held regarding the success of the Christmas Crawl, how to 
make it better next year.  The Saturday after Thanksgiving appears to be a good 
day. 

Roads 
Spoke with Jessie regarding a traffic study on Traverse Bay Rd.  He suggested that I 
contact Niko at NEMCOG to see if he is able to do it.  I was holding off due to the 
holidays. 
 
Other 
Spoke with Mrs. Conley about a septic problem at her son’s neighbor’s home, which 
could have caused problems with her son’s water well.  Spoke with Nancy at DHD#2 
and the landowner.  The landowner was very kind, and a new septic tank has been 
installed.   
 
I have been working on the Title VI document for the council, after reviewing and re-
formatting, we will need to follow whatever the process is for adopting the document. 
We will need legal counsel to look over and provide input. 
 
Upcoming Meetings Next Council Meeting: February 3, 2025 7PM @ the Village Hall. 

a. 1/13/25 Monday Fire Department Meeting @ 7PM Village Hall.  
b. 1/14/25 Tuesday DDA Meeting @ 5:30 PM Village Hall.  
c. 1/20/25 Monday Planning Commission Monday @ 6 PM Village Hall. 
d. 1/21/25 Tuesday Fair Board Meeting @ 7 PM Village Hall 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Sheila 
 


